Cedarville Nursery School Publication Release Form

From time to time, Cedarville Nursery School wishes to place photographic images of our events and activities during the school year to our school website and our Facebook page.  The photographs used on the web pages will be shots of one or more children participating in school activities and may contain images of your child.  In order to do so we must have written permission from you for your child before we can publish such items.  Please fill out the form below completely.

If you would also “Like” our Facebook page, we would greatly appreciate it. We are a small, nonprofit nursery school. We don't have the budget to spend on large amounts of advertising so we heavily rely on your accolades to promote our school.  Also we will be posting regular updates and pictures to showcase what we are doing in school.  

____________________________________________________________________________
____Please DO use any photos or images of my child and/or me for the Cedarville Nursery School website or Facebook page.
____Please DO NOT use any photos or images of my child and/or me for the Cedarville Nursery School website or Facebook page.

_________________________________                         ___________________________
          (Parent Signature)                                                                                                  (Today’s Date)
_________________________________   
             (Child’s Name)
